
 

 
 

PBl/RHt  7th July 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Covid-19 measures from 19th July 2021 

You will have seen the government’s announcements in regard to the operation of schools from 

Monday 19th July, as the country proceeds to ‘step 4’ of the ‘roadmap’ of easing Covid-19-related 

restrictions. 

As ever, we will be following the government guidance closely, and you will note that Monday 19th 

July is only a few days before the end of our term on Wednesday 28th July 2021. 

Because of this, we will not be changing our current approach to the management of classes or the 

school day before the end of the summer term. When we return in September, however, there will 

be no more ‘bubbles’ or staggered starts. 

You will also have read about changes to the rules on self-isolation which will apply from 16th August.  

In the meantime, may I continue to urge you to continue with any home testing routines and, also to 

follow the government guidance closely in the event of a positive test or your developing symptoms 

of Covid-19. 

I will communicate further in relation to the arrangements for the start of term in the next few days. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr P. Butterell 
Principal 


